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SUPPLEMENTAL BID BULLETIN NO. 25-001 

This Supplemental Bid Bulletin No. 25-001 is to amend or modify items in the Bid Documents and in 
response to the queries raised during the pre-bid conference conducted 07 January 2025 for “MyPortal 
hosting and administration services from 1 February 2025 to 31 January 2026” to wit: 

 
For the guidance and information of all concerned bidders. 

 
DR. PRIMO G. GARCIA 
Chair, BAC 

Received by the Bidder: 

__________________________ Date: ___________ 
Signature over printed name 

Item/Query Answers 
1. With regard to Section VII on Security and 

Maintenance, especially concerning the ISO 
27001 requirement, the DICT is currently 
reviewing RCAP for the national security 
plan for the year 2023-2028. There is a 
notice that if you have a DICT certificate, 
even if it is expired, it will remain valid until 
further notice. Is it acceptable if we just 
attach the notice from DICT as well as our 
name and certificate issued to us? 

 

Submit a copy of the RCAP Certificate along 
with the notice from DICT regarding its 
validity and renewal. 


